
National Grief Awareness Week takes place 2nd - 8th December. It is an annual campaign that helps 
to raise awareness of the support available and the impact grief can have. It is also a call to action to 
encourage us to talk about this topic and check-in on others.

Listen to our podcast to learn about some 
of the ways you can support someone who 
is bereaved.
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https://vimeo.com/648512724/d0e0d514ce

